
Matt, 

I would like to thank you and your team for such a fine job.  Your expertise was definitely needed in this 

case and while complicated, you took the time to break down the job in layman’s terms to help me 

understand every step of the process.  You and your staff were extremely professional, courteous, 

incredibly neat, and always kept me updated throughout the project. 

You will be the first call I make for my future projects and look forward to working with you again.  

Please feel free to use my name should you have a potential client looking for some insight on your 

previous projects. 

Also, the nature of my job puts me in direct contact with more than a thousand families in Bergen, 

Essex, Passaic and Union counties and will be more than happy to pass along your name. 

  

Thank you, 

Richard 


